
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

               
8th March 2016 

 
 
 

 
To/ 
The Cathaoirleach & Each Member of the 
Athlone Municipal District: 
 
 
 
 
Dear Cathaoirleach & Members, 
 
Notice is hereby given that a Special Meeting of the Athlone Municipal District will be held 
in the Council Chamber, Áras an Chontae, Roscommon, on Friday the 11th March 2016 at 
9.30a.m. to consider the Chief Executive’s Report on submissions received (previously 
circulated) on the Draft Monksland/Bellanamullia (Athlone West) Local Area Plan 2015 – 
2021 under Section 20 of the Planning & Development Acts 2000–2015. 
 
You are hereby requested to attend. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Diarmuid MacDonncha,  
Municipal District Co-ordinator 
 


